Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Florida Office of Insurance Regulation has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Links Insurance Service, LLC on July 29, 2014. The following is a summary of the agency’s declination of the petition:
The petition was denied on the grounds that in involved past conduct and hypothetical questions.

A copy of the Order Declining the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Shannon Doheny at shannon.doheny@floir.com.

Please refer all comments to: Shannon Doheny at shannon.doheny@floir.com.

